

Monthly Newsletter

Volume 1, Issue 25, September 2, 2005

Music by the Lake's Edge A Success!

At approximately 12:45 AM, Sunday August 7th, 2005, those energetic souls still enjoying the sounds of the awesomely unique band Faking David, saw the end of the second annual Music by the Lake's Edge Music Festival.

This year *The Edge* started the tradition of the Edgewood Edgys. These decorative wooden plagues made by Dale Beatty, were handed out as a thank-you for the support and talented acts performed by the various artists participated in this year's event. This year's star studded list included Banjo Allen, Donna Brooks, Michael Brown, Farley Coursins, Faking David, The Devil U Band (Phil & Johnny Isaacson, Emerson Coatsworth, and John Hall), Haywire (Wendy Chivers and John & Ralph Hall), Betty Heppner, Princess Ouija, Bob & Cathy Watson and Sazacha Red Sky. Attendees were able to enjoy the sounds of these individuals from the newly completed stage at the Whatshan Retreat, while enjoying juice, pop, water, coffee, tea, beer or wine and a wide variety of food from our on-site concession and bar.

Thanks to all the people who made this event a success!

New hours for The Edge

Last month *The Edge* posted an incorrect hour change in this newsletter. For this, we sincerely apologize. In August, we received notice from our landlords demanding that ECIS become self-contained. Because of this, *The Edge* will be closed during all school operating hours, until this problem is resolved. For patrons at The Edge, this means that we

will have new hours. These new hours are as follows:

Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday & Sunday 7-9 PM

Please remember these new hours when you are in need of our services. As always, The Edge has made it our goal to serve the community in as many ways as possible. Our fax machine, printing services, and training capabilities will be the same, they will just be available at different hours. These new hours are effective **September 6th**, 2005...until further notice is given to the public.

Web Cast September 9th

Canada's Telecommunications Act has come under review by the government. What is this What does this mean? In 1993, the Government decided to create an act that would allow for the regulation of the (at the time) relatively fledgling Internet. With the advent of relatively cheaply available broadband, this Act antiquated. has become somewhat Consequently, the review panel has been gathering input from various people that have some expertise on what will be needed to help this process along. This will all be viewable on September 9th live from Whitehorse via the different people presenting Internet. with information that has been compiled for the review panel. For more definite information on visit the event, feel free to www.telecomreview.ca/Yukon. The Edge is hoping to present this event, and will provide more information as we receive it.

Special Thanks To:





